Dear Parents and Carers

This year the School Council have organised a Sponsored Obstacle Race which will take place in school on Tuesday 3rd July 2018. Your child will get a ticket sharing how many laps of the course they were able to complete.



As part of our commitment to being an ECO school we have been trying to reduce the amount of plastic and waste that we throw away.

A sponsorship form is in your child's book bag.



We are raising money to buy some recycling bins and composting bins to use in our playground.



Thank you

The School Council.